
Esqueda, Sonora August 19, 2020 

 

Dear Soroptimist and Patronato Por el Futuro de Fronteras, 

 
I am writing this letter to thank you for your help during these past years. It has been 

a great support, since everything was for academic purposes. It was a great 

motivation for me and other girls. I hope you can continue to support more women 

and girls like me, who value every cent invested in us. 

 Thank you for choosing me to receive this help since thanks to you I was able to 

conclude my studies.   

During my time in high school I was responsible, dedicated and had very good 

grades. Now that I´ve graduated, I will study at a university in Puebla. I chose a 

career in science, Chemical Engineering.  

I say goodbye wishing you prosperity in your foundation and again thank you very 

much. 

 Sincerely, Yuliana C. 

 

 


